
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
July 18, 2024 

      
Web Map Upgrades Scheduled for July 20, 2024 

Some of the Regional District of Nanaimo’s (RDN) web maps will be unavailable on Saturday, July 20, 2024, 
at 7 a.m. for approximately 12 hours as we upgrade our web mapping servers.  
 
During the service window, members of the public will be unable to access the following web maps:  

• RDN public web map 
• Lantzville web map 

 
All other mapping applications will remain online, and can be found on our GIS Mapping web page at 
rdn.bc.ca/gis-mapping.  
 
Your patience is appreciated while we complete the server upgrades. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 inquries@rdn.bc.ca 
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